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Bob Plumer 
Bob's Aircraft 
Challis, Idaho 83226 

Dear Mr. Plummer: 

• 
31 August 1981 

It has been brought to my attention that you have been flyin1 parties 
into the Taylor Ranch. May I remind you that this is a University of IdaBo 
field research facility and is not open to the public. It is expecially 
not a place for someone to leave a party of people unft{rited and unannounced. 

Con Jmd Tina Hourihan have a hunting concession based at the Taylor 
Ranch and they have our permission to bring in clients. Everyone else must 
obtain permission from the University. 

We don't wish to seem like unfriendly neighbors, but I believe you 
will understand that we can't allow the Taylor Ranch to become a public 
recreation spot. 

Please contact me should you have business at the Taylor Ranch and 
thus have a reason for landing there. 

EDA/crh 
cc: Con and Ti• Hourihan 

Sincerely, 

Ernest D. Ables 
Associate Dean/Academics 
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